
 
   

ADDENDUM #3  

The following questions were received in association with the RFQ    

Third Party Evaluation Services, Posted Friday, August 25, 2017   
   

RFQ Deadline: Thursday, September 08, 2017 2:00PM   

     
Additional questions will be accepted until 02:00 PM on Friday, September 08, 2017     

   

Please see the following change to Addendum 1 and clarification to Addendum 2: 

  

Addendum 1: Answer: Yes, SPC plans to submit for a three-year grant. The program period is anticipated to be 
from September 1, 2018-August 31, 2021 

  

Addendum 2: It is for all three years combined. The maximum total award is $300,000, which would result in a 
maximum Third Party Evaluator Services contract of $30,000. 
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